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Chief Minister Meets La Linea Mayoress 
 
The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo MP met the Mayoress of La Linea, Gemma 
Araujo at No 6 Convent Place this morning. 
 
The CM was accompanied by the Deputy Chief Minister, Dr Joseph Garcia MP and other 
officials. Mrs Araujo was accompanied by Asuncion Barranco, Councillor for Gibraltar 
matters. 
 
The meeting formed part of the continuing series of working sessions held regularly by 
HMGOG and the Ayuntamiento of La Linea to seek ways of practical co-operation 
between both sides of the frontier. 
 


